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Minutes

Ole 97 Alumni Board of Directors Meeting

Monday, July 27, 2015
Coletta’s Restaurant at 7:00 p.m.
Attendees: 
Bobby Spears (Chairman) 



Luke Baldridge (Vice-Chairman)



Mac Thomas (Treasurer)



Chris Solaas (Secretary)

· Recap of Reunion And Annual Meeting
· Low attendance, appeared to be due to a lack of communication.

· Leverage FaceBook, Google Groups to communicate with members and potential members.

· Card and gift for Umpy and Peggy

· Bobby presented a card for Umpy and Peggy for us to sign, and a gift card for them to a nice restaurant.

· Association outdoors activity for 2015

· Possibilities:

· Buffalo River Float Trip – canoe, stop at Red Bluff to see the Ole97 monument there.

· Dates suggested Sept 25-27 or Oct 2-4.

· Luke to check on canoe outfitters

· Bobby to talk to Umpy about the trip

· Divvy up the calls among the 4 of us.

· Be sure to notify membership that this is a Family activity.

· Finances

· Currently we have 42 paid members for 2015
· Chris to give PayPal login information to Mac.

· Current bank balance is $1245.46, with $649.79 in Inc. account.
· T-shirts
· Luke suggested another run of 13 T-shirts with the 2015 75th year anniversary design, at $11 each?
· Chris to add shirt design to slideshow on website, and a blurb beside that if a member is interested in ordering a 75th Anniversary T-Shirt, to contact Bobby.
· Chris to provide Board with website hit statistics over 2014-2015.
· Next Meeting
· Will be by phone Monday 8/3 to nail down date for canoe trip

· Next Face to Face meeting of the Board will be 8/31 at the Scout Meeting.
· Closed in Prayer.

